—— SARDAR PATECTIVIVERSITY No. of Printed Pages: 2 SEAT No. T.Y.B.A. Examination [4] (Sixth Semester) Session: Morning Date: 24th July 2023 Monday Time: 10.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. Sub: General English UA06FENG06 Note: Figures to the right indicate full marks Total Marks: 70 Mention clearly the option you attempt. Answer in brief **Any five** of the following. (20)1) Why was it eternal winter in the giant's garden and how did he account for it? How did the writer view cholera as a disease? 2) Who, according to J.B. Priestly, is the 'Ancient Mariner' 3) of railway? What did the giant do when he show children playing in his garden? 4) 5) How had the once prosperous Lalajee been ruined? Why, according to Priestly, are children not good to travel with? 6) Describe Lalajee's Departure from Jim Corbett's House? 7) Q-2 Write short notes on **Any Two** of the following. (14)The moral of the story 'The Selfish Giant' 1) The character of Lalajee 2) The main theme of the story 'Travel by Train' 3) 4) The title 'The Selfish Giant' Q-3A Write an Essay on Any One of the following in about 150 words. (12)1) Annual day celebration of my college 2) My favourite political leader 3) Mobile addiction 4) Books our best friends Q-3B Read the following passage and answer the questions given below. (08) Gandhi's greatest strength was his belief in God. He fought for the freedom of India because he used to say that the best way to serve the

(1)

P.T.O.

God was to serve his people, and therefore when he worked for the happiness of the Indians, he was also making God happy. Many times, people put a straight question to him, asking him to prove that there is God and how can we know Him? Gandhi would admit frankly that he could not show God to anybody because His presence could be felt in the heart only. He was, however, a worshipper of God and could not live without him. He once said, "If you do not give me food and water, I can still live, but if you take away my belief in God, I shall die immediately".

Questions:

- (1) What was Gandhi's strength?
- (2) How did he want to serve the God?
- (3) What were Gandhi's views about the God?
- (4) In what way was he a worshipper of God?
- (5) What suitable title would you offer to this passage?

Q-4A. Write a Resume for the post of a Accountant in the University Office. (10)

OR

Write a Resume for the post of a Librarian in the University Library.

		. •	•
Q-4B. Fi	Fill in the blanks by choosing appropriate phrasal verbs	given	(06)
in	the bracket. (Any six)		
(1)) The children to their hostel when it started ra	ining. (get	back)
(2)	2) All the teaching staff their principal. (get	behind)	•
(3)	The state transport union has the strike.	(call off)	
(4)) Can you please what he is saying. (make	out)	
(5)	5) Angel an excuse for being a late. (made up)		
(6)	The members in the club decided to their diffuside)	ferences. (put
(7)	This car petrol. (runs on)		
(8)) I will to you as soon as I hear the news. (g	et back)	

* * * * *